
 THE MUNICIPAL CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ARMOUR 

  

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
  
 Special Meeting of Burk’s Falls and Armour Council Members  
 to discuss Amalgamation 

 

For more information about the Township of Armour, please visit our website at: 
www.armourtownship.ca 

 

(Issued January 28, 2016) –The Village of Burk’s Falls and the Township of Armour council members  
will be postponing their discussions regarding amalgamation effective immediately.  The  next meeting 
will be on Wednesday, July 6 at 12:30 p.m. in the Village of Burk’s Falls Council Chambers. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Clerk-Administrator at 705-382-3332. 

 

Clerk-Administrator Contact Information: 

Wendy Whitwell 
Clerk-Administrator 
56 Ontario Street 
Burk`s Falls, ON  P0A 1C0 

p:  705-382-3332 
f:  705-382-2068 
e:  clerk@armourtownship.ca 

http://www.armourtownship.ca/

